
To who it may concern..........I wish to register a strong protest by my wife and I about the 
new flight paths that have recently been announced When we moved to this area some 20 
years ago we loved the outer suburb feeling of Kenwick and yes we had a occasional plane 
overhead but it was acceptable.Nowadays the aircraft rule,there is no consideration being 
given  to residents who are awoken all hours by planes at low altitudes taking off and landing 
at all hours of the day and night,plus the dreadful noise as they reverse thrust the engines 
upon landing makes the whole house shake and at 2am it is very trying beleive you me.I 
beleive that the committee should give consderation to limiting the times,Height of approach 
and noise created when listening to any application from the airlines,after all how many 
airports in Australia allow open slather landing with no controls,The residents do have some 
 rights to a quiet peaceful life. Thank you for listening,      
 
Regards Jim and Eileen  
 


